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On the 30 of July, the fourth meeting of the Project Steering Committee was organized (PSC). PSC meeting  was  attended  by 

the  Project Leaders of Latvia, Germany and Azerbaijan, the RTA and her counterpart, as  well as, representatives of Programme

Administration Office (PAO), the EU Delegation to the Republic of Azerbaijan (EUD) and representatives of the SSPF.

The PSC discussed  the progress of the project, reviewed and approved the fourth Interim quarterly report and took into account

the Third report on implementation of project Communication plan.

 Quarterly report No 4 

 Minutes No 4 of the Project Steering Committee Meeting 

On the 22nd of January, the meeting of the third Project Steering Committee was organized (PSC). PSC meeting  was  attended 

by  the  Project Leaders of Latvia and Azerbaijan, the RTA and her counterpart, as  well as, representatives of Programme

Administration Office (PAO), the EU Delegation to the Republic of Azerbaijan (EUD) and representatives of the SSPF. The PSC

discussed  the progress of the project, reviewed and approved the third Interim quarterly report and took into account the

Second report on implementation of project Communication plan.

 Quarterly report No 3 

 Minutes No 3 of the Project Steering Committee Meeting 

On the 31st of October, 2014, the meeting of the second Project Steering Committee (PSC) was organized. PSC meeting was

attended by the Project Leaders of Latvia, Germany and Azerbaijan, the RTA and her counterpart, as well as, representatives of

Programme Administration Office (PAO), the EU Delegation to the Republic of Azerbaijan (EUD) and representatives of the SSPF.

The PSC discussed the progress of the project, reviewed and approved the second Interim quarterly report and took into account

the First report on implementation of project Communication plan.

 “This  publication  has  been produced with the assistance of the European Union.  The contents of this publication are the sole

responsibility of the Twinning  project  partners  (Ministry of Welfare of the Republic of Latvia and  German Association for Social

Security Policy and Research) and can in no way be taken to reflect the views of the European Union.”

 Quarterly report No 2 

 Minutes No 2 of the Project Steering Committee Meeting 

On  the  31st of July, there was organized the meeting of the first Project Steering  Committee  (PSC). PSC meeting was attended

by the Project Leaders of  Latvia  and  Azerbaijan,  the  RTA  and  her  counterpart,  as  well as representatives of Programme

Administration Office (PAO), the EU Delegation to the Republic of Azerbaijan (EUD) and representatives of the SSPF.

The  PSC  discussed  the progress of the project, reviewed and approved the first interim quarterly report and took notice of the

project Communication plan.
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